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ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS RECEIVED THROUGH THE END OF THE INQUIRY PERIOD 

 

 

Q#7 On page 19 PART 3.....Should the first sentence refer to current RFP Service Plazas 

instead of Middle Ridge and/or  the Vermillion Valley Service Plazas? 

 

A#7 Yes, the RFP is modified though this Addendum No. 3 to delete the reference to the Middle 

Ridge and/or Vermilion Valley Service Plazas.  Respondents’ proposals must contain the 

items identified in PART 3 regarding SP-7 and/or SP-7 and the optional SP-8.    

 

 

Q#8 On page 49 "Note: For Work self-performed by a SBE proposing to serve as the lead 

consultant......"  Should this read as Prime Contractor? 

 

A#8 Yes, lead consultant and prime contractor are interchangeable.  

 

 

Q#9 "Note 2:  For Work performed by SBE subconsultants.."Should this read as 

Subcontractor? 

 

A#9 Yes, subconsultant and subcontractor are interchangeable.   


